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AED training for Mapua community
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To: timcr@stjohn.org.nz
Cc: OurMapua email <info@ourmapua.org>

Hi Tim,

You provided training in the use of AEDs to the Mapua Community some time last year. | have been approached by
a number of people to see if | could organize another session perhaps around March next year.

Can you advise if you can do this and if so what charges might apply?

If you can do it we can set up a date and time in the New Year. The venue would be the Mapua Community Hall and
Monday nights seem to be our slot

| think Helen Bibby has approached someone at St Johns about this but | am now looking after it.

Cheers

Wayne Chisnall

MDCA Exec



